Following the announcement that ADD LOCAL AREA has been placed into tier three I am getting in touch to ask you to support my application to the Additional Restrictions Grant. 
The grant is designed to help support businesses which are affected by these restrictions including businesses that have not been required to close, but are still severely impacted. 

As the tier three guidance includes a recommendation on not traveling into or out of the local area my business which while not legally required to close is essentially closed down. ADD DETAILS (PASSENGER NUMBERS, INCOME ETC) ON TRIPS THAT WERE DUE TO RUN IN THE NEAR FUTURE BUT NOW NEED TO BE CANCELLED. 

Once the Covid-19 outbreak is over we will all need to work together to repair the damage done to our local economy. If we want to bring tourists back into our local area, get people back in our theatres, shops, restaurants, cafes and bars, reinstate educational trips and help those who have spent a considerable length of time in isolation get back out and about, not to mention continuing to get children to school and people back to the workplace, it is vital that coach businesses like mine have the financial support to withstand the current crisis. 

Given the current crisis I am facing the immediate prospect of having to make staff redundant, looking to reduce the size of my business and potentially its failure. Any support that can help prevent this outcome would clearly be very welcome helping to not just support my business but those in the wider community who are part of my supply chain. 
I hope you feel able to provide me with a letter of support to submit alongside my application.  

